
March 22, 1937 
 

Mr. B. Charney Vladeck 
Jewish Daily Forward 
175 East Broadway 
New York, New York 
 
Dear Mr. Vladeck: 

Thanks for your letter of March 14 and for sending me a check of $30. I take it to be a typographical 
error that you wrote the check would be payment for six months. If I am not mistaken, the original 
arrangement was that weekly payments of $5 would be made. 

I was interested in hearing that the drive of the Jewish Labor Committee started last week. I would 
very much like to see you soon and to talk things over with you. 

With kind regards, I am 

Sincerely yours, 

Otto Nathan 

ON:emp 

[TLC.] 

 

 


